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Summit County Children Services is committed to Reunification  

 
  

AKRON, OH – June 2020 – June is celebrated each year as National Reunification Month.  Summit County 

Children Services (SCCS) believes that all children have the right to a safe and stable home.  When a child must 

be removed from their home due to being unsafe, SCCS works diligently toward reunification as soon as 

possible.    

 

Last year, eighty percent of children served by SCCS were reunified with family.  "Our staff partner with 

families and the community to help the families we serve stay together" said Julie Barnes, Executive Director.  

"We celebrate the families who work hard to overcome obstacles in order for their children to safely remain or 

return home."   

 

For more information about Summit County Children Services, please visit our website at summitkids.org.   
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